

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mr 5 Jones
Deputy Head: Mrs J Farrell
Address: Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP
Telephone: 0114 2669500; Fax: 0114 2638210
Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk
Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



1 April 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Covid-19 Isolation Period Changes

From Friday 1st April, access to free Covid-19 testing ended for most people, along with the isolation period if you suspect your child has Covid-19 symptoms.

The revised guidance is as follows:

For children and young people (aged 18 and under) that can access testing and have tested positive, they should stay at home and avoid contact with other people for at least 3 days. Day 1 starts the day after the test was done. If they are well and do not have a high temperature after 3 days, they can then return to school.

Children and young people who do not have access to testing and are feeling unwell and have a high temperature, should stay at home and avoid contact with other people. They can return back to school when they no longer have a high temperature and are well enough to attend.

Further guidance can be found at https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-isolate-and-what-to-do/

Kind regards, The School Office

Kind regards,

Mr S R Jones Headteacher







